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Police Seeking Help with String of Burglaries

                                                 
The Pratt Police Department would like to ask for the public’s help with their investigation into business 
burglaries occurring through-out the City of Pratt.  Police have been steadily investigating just over 20 
burglaries to area businesses and churches occurring between September, 2019 and August, 2020.  

At present, Police believe that these acts are being committed by a single, male subject as evidence 
recovered at each scene indicates.  These acts occur randomly during the night-time hours and all have 
involved forced entry and centered around the theft of cash monies when found.  

As Police continue to pursue all leads and collect evidence in these investigations they would urge 
anyone having any information to contact officers or detectives at the Pratt Police Department at 
620.672.5551.  Police would also urge anyone seeing anything that they believe to be suspicious to also 
immediately call the Police or #911.

Police would also urge area businesses that haven’t taken the initial step to please consider the 

installation of security alarm systems in order to prevent these or similar offenses.
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